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End of Term 
We are fast approaching the end 
of a busy term full of fun and 
exciting learning opportunities 
which the children have, as 
always, met head on and made 
the very best of. We are very 
proud of all of them for what they 
have achieved so far this year! 
The first day of school for the 
Summer term will be Tuesday 
18th April when all children should 
return to school at the usual time. 
Your child's class teacher will 
inform you if your child is invited 
to attend any Early Morning 
Interventions next half term. 
May I take this opportunity to 
thank all our families for their 
continued support and wish you all 
a safe and enjoyable break. 
We look forward to seeing 
everybody back at Church Hill, and 
ready for a fabulous Summer 
term, in April. 
Very Best Wishes 
Miss Porter 
 
Easter Activities 
Barnet are running lots of different 
activities for children and adults 
over the Easter holidays such as 
circus skills, multisports, cooking 
and inflatable fun. You can see 
what’s on and book via 
Barnetyouth.uk. 
If you have any questions about 
the events contact 
Charlene.Townsend@barnet.gov.uk  
 
Reward Assembly 
Due to the Lemon Jelly workshops 
today, there was no Reward 
Assembly.   
 

School Meals for KS2 Children 
From the beginning of next term 
(Tuesday 18th April) the cost of a 
school lunch for children in years 
3,4,5 and 6 will be £2.60. 
This increase is, unfortunate but 
unavoidable, due to a rise in price 
by our catering company. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
Reminder - the book fair will be 
with us from Monday to Thursday 
next week. Come and browse the 
wide selection of great value books, 
after school on any of those days, 
and stock up on fabulous books to 
enjoy over the Easter holidays, and 
beyond! 
Every book bought at the fair, 
raises much needed funds for the 
school to put towards new books 
for our own library and classrooms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last Day of Term 
Next Friday (31st March) will be the 
last day of the Spring term and 
school will finish after lunch at 
1:30pm. Classes w ill be 
dismissed in their usual way and all 
children need to be collected at this 
time - there will be NO After School 
Club on this day. 
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